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	Volvo Truck Corporation


Press Information


VOLVO TRUCKS ISSUES REDUNDANCY NOTICES


Volvo Trucks has informed Länsarbetsnämnden, the County Labour Board, in Gothenburg, that 150 salaried staff in Gothenburg will be made redundant. In addition to this, redundancy notices will also be issued to 25 salaried staff at Volvo Parts, also in Gothenburg.





Negotiations with the trade unions involved will begin today, Monday, on the redundancies, as well as the on background and scale.





December 7, 1998








For more information, please contact:


Lennart Sunestedt, tel: +46 31-66 66 34, e-mail: vtc1.lest@memo.volvo.se
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